

Planning and Economic Development Ed Anzek, AICP, Director

From: James Breuckman, AICP

To: Planning Commission

Date: 10/19/2012

Re: Rochester/Auburn Rezoning

The applicant has submitted a revised plan and a summary of the traffic study completed for the site. This item is being placed on the October 23 meeting agenda for discussion, but no action is being requested or recommended by staff. As noted in the City Traffic Engineer's memo, the complete traffic study still needs to be submitted for City and MDOT review and analysis.

I:\Pia\DEVELOPMENT REVIEWS\2012\12-010 RochAub Rezoning\PC Memo 101912.docx